
MINUTES NOVEMBER 6th 2010

Item 1 Shihan suggested that the curriculum change by reducing the katas 
needed  for  grading.  Orange-  Gekisai  ichi,  Yellow-  Gekisai  ni,  
Green-  Sanchin,  Brown-  Tensho,  Black-  Saifa.  To  take  effect  
immediately.

Item 2 Instructors panel to consist of Phil, John, Alba, George, Frank and 
Derek.  A tournament panel  to  be created and to  collaborate to  
ensure that students around Australia have access to the latest  
training methods. To consist of, Alba, Shannon, Carl, Shaun, Mark 
Azzopardi and Mark Purvis. The tournament panel will also be able 
to suggest newer and better ways to teach traditional karate. But  
the Shihans and Kaicho will have final say. 

Item 3 Any new people coming to our organisation must present proof of 
their gradings. This is to be made available to the Central register. 
It will be decided at gradings how they will grade. Each individual 
club to determine whether to let them wear their belts or not.

Item 4 It was decided that all clubs provide up to date information to the 
website. So as to keep it up to date and relevant.

Item 5 If anyone has any ideas for the website or suggestions or 
critiscisms to forward them on to Derek. This way we can improve 
the website for the benefit of all clubs.

Item 6 John discussed the JKF tournament and said that the forms need 
to be in next month. 

Item 7 Judy asked that any instructional changes should be sent through 
Phil, to make sure that all content is correct and current.

Item 8 Mark A spoke about the Heiji Tada cup, and that we need to 
organise  one,  and that  we can  hold  a  number  of  tournaments  
around the country anytime and still call it the “Heiji Tada Cup”.


